
 
 

Information update - 9 June 2020 

by Miemie Neethling-Taylor - Tuesday, 9 June 2020 

 
Feedback opportunities 
I would like to thank all of you who have been actively engaging with the Module Evaluation Surveys, 

UCC Graduate Survey and those who have participated in Student Focus Groups and acted as 

Student Reps during this very busy year. All your feedback is welcomed. It is a way for us to take 

stock and address issues directly relating to your academic experience. We use it to inform our 

Quality Improvement Plan. So thank you very much for taking the time to complete surveys and 

responding to feedback requests. 

There is still time to complete the Module Evaluation Surveys (for both Semester 1 and 2 modules). 

If you want to drive improvements, this is the platform to do so on a modular level. 

Note, Module Evaluation Surveys and the UCC Graduate Survey will be closing on 10 June 

(tomorrow). 

Examination Results 

As previously communicated the results of your academic year will be available from Monday 29 

June 2020 from 4pm. Assignments and examinations are scrutinised by external examiners 

independent of the College and the University of Sussex. The External Assessment Boards are 

chaired by a member of the University of Sussex and they will be overseeing the No Detriment policy 

to ensure it is applied appropriately. Please note, results are only finalised once it is approved by the 

Chair of the Assessment Board and as such will be released on 29 June.  

Mitigation  
Please note the deadline for submitting mitigation claims is 15 June 2020. If you have any problem 

or any query with regards to mitigation please get in touch with the HE Coordinator who will be able 

to advise you accordingly (ucc.registry@croydon.ac.uk). 

Resubmissions 
Once the External Assessment Boards have been completed, we will be able to confirm which 

students are required to complete resubmissions over the summer. This information will be 

available from Monday 29 June 2020.  

Coping well during Covid-19 
Our friends over at Thrive LND has a developed a well-being webinar aimed at your well-being. The 

first event took place today at 4pm and they will also be making it available for you to access if you 

were unable to take part today. The second event is scheduled for this Thursday 11 June 2020 and 

the theme is Anxiety. If you would like to register for this free event please register here. 

Thank you 
We would like to thank you, our student community, for the hard work you have put in during this 

academic year. We are very grateful for the level of dedication and perseverance you have shown in 

what has been a tremendously difficult semester. We would like to express our heartfelt 

condolences to those of you who have lost family, friends and loved ones to this terrible virus. We 

would also like to acknowledge those of you who have been key workers whilst juggling care 

responsibilities and your studies, thank you. 

 

https://moodle.croydon.ac.uk/user/view.php?id=23366&course=6031
mailto:ucc.registry@croydon.ac.uk
https://thriveldn.co.uk/resources/coping-well-during-covid/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/coping-well-during-covid-2-anxiety-tickets-108157738708


 
 
For academic information relating to your course, please contact ucc.registry@croydon.ac.uk  
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